
 

 

 

 

Date: May 6, 2024 

To: South East SELPA District Superintendents  

From: Shelly Ota, South East SELPA Director  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PURPOSE:  The South East SELPA Superintendents’ Executive Council will conduct a Public 
Hearing on the South East SELPA Annual Service Plan, and the Annual Budget 
Plan for 2024-2025. 

The Education Code requires that a Public Hearing be placed on the agenda 
when the Executive Council takes action on the Annual Budget Plan and/or the 
Annual Service Delivery Plan. The law also requires that the public hearing 
notice be posted on the website of each Local Education Agency.  

HEARING DATE: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

TIME:   1:00 P.M. 

MEETING LOCATION: South East Consortium SELPA 

   3434 Marten Ave 

   San Jose, CA 95148 

Copies of the Local Plan materials may be viewed by making an appointment at the SELPA Office. 

CONTACT:  Shelly Ota 

Director, South East SELPA 

sota@mpesd.org or (408) 223-3776 
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